
Donald J. Trump, born in the
USA
“For honest merit to succeed amid the tricks and intrigues
which are now so lamentably common, I know is difficult; but
the honor of success is increased by the obstacles which are
to be surmounted. Let me triumph as a man or not at
all.” —President Rutherford B. Hayes

Some of the most brilliant Americans write to me every time
another of my articles is published. I’m always thrilled to
hear from them, but never more so than the several I heard
from today after my latest article, was published by
Newswithviews.com. I’ve received permission from three people
to use their letters to me. I think you’ll enjoy them.

Natural Born Citizen

Dennis Kelly wrote to me with a suggestion I thought was
terrific. I don’t know if The Donald would ever use it, but I
thought it was a great idea. It would be a real hoot to see
this at the next debate, especially since the Circuit Court of
Cook County, in Chicago, has agreed to hear a lawsuit on
Senator Ted Cruz’s eligibility for president. This virtually
ensures that the issue will dominate the news in the run-up in
the South Carolina primary.

The best thing that could happen, is that the court would
receive copies of Emer de Vattel’s The Law of Nations. I wish
someone  would  get  a  copy  to  Mr.  Trump  as  well.  Retired
attorney, and Constitutional expert, Publius Huldah, has given
us a superb explanation of “Natural Born Citizen.” It is only
12 minutes long and describes the law perfectly. Watch it
here. 

Again, I wish Mr. Trump could listen to this. Remember, the
bottom line for eligibility to run for President or Vice
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President is that you must be born of two American citizen
parents. 

Here is Dennis Kelly’s terrific idea!

“It seems you may have Mr. Trumps ear. If so, I’ve had this
idea stuck in my mind that Mr. Trump might carry his original
birth certificate with him at all times in his suit coat
pocket. If the citizenship issue arises for Ted Cruz, Mr.
Trump could casually pull out his own birth certificate from
inside his pocket and say something like, ‘Well, let’s take a
look, I just happen to have my birth certificate right here
and let’s see what it says. I ask Mr. Cruz to do the same
thing.’

I think it’s brilliant. It could be his trademark ‘Born in
the USA’. I was compelled to send this to you.”

Trump Loves Veterans, and Veterans Love Trump

From the Honorable Allen B. Clark, Lay Minister to Veterans,
came a lovely compliment and a heart wrenching note. 

I spoke with him to get his permission to reprint his note. We
had a lovely conversation, and he talked about Mr. Trump. He
said that The Donald actually reminds him of General George
Patton. The General was a little rough around the edges, but
he always spoke the truth. Allen Clark is right about that!
Isn’t it refreshing to hear the truth and see a man who
actually becomes angry at lies!?

I lived through Viet Nam and always thanked these men for
their service. Two of my high school sweethearts are on the
Viet Nam Memorial Wall. Mr. Clark’s letter really touched me.
Here’s what he said:

“Kelleigh, this is a compliment for you. I believe this is a
very perceptive analysis. My wife and I are supporting Trump



down here in Texas for our primary. We are two thirds through
the DVD of The Captains and The Kings. When one watches that
mini-series and witnesses Taylor Caldwell’s fictional story,
it leaves me sick to be reminded of the devilish reflections
in the actions of people to satisfy greed and the baser
instincts in our humanity. I am a double leg amputee from
Vietnam, so I am well aware of the reflections of war. I
believe Trump is our best hope of righting our ship of state.
May our Lord bless and keep you.”

Allen Clark has written two books, Valor in Vietnam,
and Wounded Soldier, Healing Warrior. He also has two
websites, www.combatfaith.com and www.combatfaith.blogspot.com
. Check them out, they look terrific!

The War We Fight

Another letter came from Helene Holt, an amazing author in her
own right. She has sent me four of her books which are on my
nightstand. They are, Pocket Resource for
Christians, Rattlesnake Road, Exiled: The Story of John
Lathrop 1584-1653, and Namesake: Seeking the Living Christ. 

I’ve found Helene’s letters to always be uplifting and
informative, and she stands in battle with the rest of us for
our country. Here is what Helene wrote:

“I appreciate you and others so very much who take the time
to defend Donald Trump AND the fundamental principles of
freedom, and the importance of Christianity in our nation. I
do believe Donald is America’s second chance. I love the
Lord. I get so frustrated at the onslaughts against liberty
that seem to be increasing at an incomprehensible rate! I
cannot believe that Justice Scalia’s death was of natural
causes. Evil and gross wickedness are increasing at an
horrendous rate. Are we prepared?

Here’s a quote from one of my favorite books (The Great and
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Abominable Church of the Devil by H. Verlan Andersen), ‘God
may judge all men by their political beliefs.’ The author
goes on to say that ‘our political philosophy is a reliable
measure of [our] moral character.’ The book does not have to
do with any organized religion, but everything to do with
freedom vs. slavery and how good people get duped into buying
into the lies. The author is dead now, but he would be firmly
against the NWO which is anti-Christian, anti-freedom, anti-
family, anti-Constitution, and pro-communism, pro-world rule,
and pro-controlling the people and denying them liberty.”

Conclusion

When folks like Dennis Kelly, Allen Clark, and Helene Holt
write to me, it keeps me doing what I do. It fills me with
hope to know that so many, besides these three, support and
love Donald Trump, and that he is filling a void, and he
resonates with so very many Americans.

It also makes me weep to know there are so many wonderful
Americans just like me. I received many letters in response to
the article, SC GOP Leader Says Trump Has Supernatural Power
Behind Him, and all but one were very positive about Donald
Trump.
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